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LAUNCH The creation of healthy neighbourhoods 
where people live and work is a priority in 
Nottinghamshire and the new framework will 
be an important tool in achieving this vision. 

This online event will illustrate the new 
framework and explore how the health and 
planning system can work together to shape 
our future neighbourhoods.  The Town and 
Country Planning Association will set the 
scene with local partners demonstrating good 
practice and future opportunities.

Thursday 19 June
9.30am – 12noon 

Online
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